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The Federal Communications Commission (FCC)  

Office of Engineering and Technology 

 

 

 

RE: FCC ID: PFRFXRD1417W 

 
April 17, 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 

Vieworks is conducting SAR test at the moment. The test is schedule to be completed by early 

May, and Vieworks will be updating relevant test report results once it is completed.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Hyungtae Kim 

QA Director  

 

Vieworks Co., Ltd. 

#604 Suntechcity II, 52 Sagimakgol-ro, Jungwon-gu, Seongnam-si,  

Gyeonggi-do, 462-736 South Korea  

 


